As an educator in a rural school district, | am against this bill. I do not think it is fair to ask taxpayers to fund private
schools. Private schools are a parent’s choice, not mandated by the law. If a parent chooses to send their child to a
private school, they should expect to pay for the tuition for their child. If they cannot afford to pay private school fees,

then they should send their child to public schools, which are funded by taxpayer dollars and are covered by state and
federal education laws.



